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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 209 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 17/07/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 

·         What is the name of the trust’s existing EPR? 

·         The name of the supplier  

·         When is contract end date?  

 

The Trust does not currently have an EPR 

 

·         Is the trust planning to go out to procurement within the next 6 months for a new EPR 

solution?  

 

The Trust is intending to build a home-grown solution at this stage and we will 

test our solutions before enquiring with external providers. 

 

·         If the trust is planning to go out to procurement, which framework does it plan to use?  

 

 N/A 

 

·         Does the trust’s existing EPR contain an integrated order communications and results 

reporting solution?  

·         If the trust is planning to go out to procurement within the next 6 months for a new EPR 

solution, will it include an integrated order communications and results reporting solution? 

 

The Trust intends to integrate order-comms reporting and linkage to the order-

comms tools. 

 

·         Has the trust implemented a patient portal solution that enables patients to access and 

see their results?  

 

This is planned to be procured via the Local Health Care Record solution via 

the STP view. 

 

 

 

·         If so, which solution and who is the supplier?  

  

This is currently not procured and the business case is being written up. 

 

·         If not, does the trust plan to procure a patient portal solution that enables patients to 

access and see their results? 

 

The procurement will be via the Local Health Care Record at an STP 

(Sustainability and Transformation Plans) level. 
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·         The name and email address of the Trust CIO / Director of IT 

It is not Trust practice to divulge the details for staff members below board 
level, however, we would be happy to forward on correspondence on your 
behalf. 

 
 


